Safety Comes First At Mesa!
Parents and Guardians,

Today at 2:30pm, a classroom was outside for recess and heard gunshots in the distance. Our vigilant staff
notified Cortez Police Department. Cortez Police Dispatch and Cortez Police Department investigated the
situation and located the disturbance at Hartman Canyon where individuals were target practicing. Cortez
Police Department assured us the Mesa Elementary School was safe and to carry on with normal educational
activities. We would like to thank Mesa Staff and Cortez Police for thinking of School Safety and making it a
priority.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Mrs. Umbarger or Mr. Laymon at 970-565-3858


tel:(970)%20565-3858

